

Thames Valley Police Chief Constable Francis Habgood QPM

Headquarters
Oxford Road
Kidlington
Oxfordshire
OX5 2NX

Mr J Ashby

Telephone: 101

Direct dial: 01865 542051

Email: publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk

Our ref: HQ/PA/002472/17

Your ref:

25 September 2017

Dear Mr Ashby

I write in response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 30 August 2017. Thames Valley Police has now considered this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:

Request	Response
Please provide me with details of speeding offences from all static speed cameras in the Thames Valley Police boundary in 2016.	See the attached data sheets.
I am looking for data in the following format:	
Camera ID Location Date Time Speed of vehicle	

Complaint Rights

If you are dissatisfied with the handling procedures or the decision made by Thames Valley Police, you can lodge a complaint with the force to have the decision reviewed within two months of the date of this response. Complaints should be made in writing to the FOI inbox; publicaccess@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk.

If, after lodging a complaint with Thames Valley Police, you are still unhappy with the outcome, you may make application to the Information Commissioner at the Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

If you require any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact this office.

www.thamesvalley.police.uk



Thames Valley Police Chief Constable Francis Habgood QPM

Yours sincerely

Darren Humphries Public Access Joint Information Management Unit